
Announcement

On behalf of the Executive Board, I am delighted to announce the establishment of a new Board of Consulting Editors for
Tetrahedron and Tetrahedron Letters.

Both journals were founded by Professor Sir Robert Robinson and Professor Robert Burns Woodward in the late 1950s. They
have since played a leading role in organic chemistry research and are now at an exciting point in their development (see the
Publishers’ Announcement on the reverse of this page).

I would like to thank the previous members for their efficient and continued support over many years.

I would also like to welcome our new members on whom we will rely for support in our peer review process and advice in
steering a course for the Journals.

Wishing all our readers and authors a Happy and Successful New Year.

Professor Léon Ghosez
Chairman of the Executive Board of Tetrahedron Publications
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